
 

   Monthly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Families:  

May and June in the school gardens are filled with discoveries,  

fresh-picked veggies, and smiles!  

 

1st grade ‘Garden Scientists’ ​explored the garden 

habitat to find all kinds of fascinating creatures. Then  

they made paper bag puppets to represent garden life  

and presented puppet shows for 

their classmates. 

 

2nd grade ‘Garden Chefs’ 

learned that we rely on 

pollinators, mostly bees, for 

most of our food crops. Students 

enjoyed tasting local honey, 

even though they now know that 

it’s made with bee spit! Our 2nd 

graders are “graduating” from garden time, as the 

programs does no go into upper elementary. We will end 

with a garden salad party and a present from us to them- a 

Hudson Valley Seed recipe booklet featuring foods they’ve 

made with us throughout the year! 

 

Kindergartener ‘Beginner Gardeners’ 

reviewed what they’ve learned throughout the year about 

seasonal changes, how plants grow, and what gardeners do.  

We look forward to continuing their garden 

education next school year! 

  
              THANK YOU FOR ANOTHER   
                 WONDER-FILLED YEAR! 
Each successful year of garden time at the 
Beacon elementary schools depends on 
community support. We rely on generous 
donations of both time and money.  

       ​Please consider contributing a few hours this  
                   ​summer to help our gardens grow!  

 
Sign up to water by going to our website 

www.hudsonvalleyseed.org​ and finding the ‘Volunteer’ option under the  
‘Get Involved’ tab. You’ll find a sign-up sheet for your school where you can  

choose a weekend to water the garden.  
 

If you want to volunteer to do other garden work with us we can  
accommodate your schedule and interests!  

Just let us know how you’d like to help. 
 

  Have a great summer! Sincerely, 
           Ms. Megan & Ms. Nicole  
               Garden Educators 

 
For more information, including volunteer and giving opportunities, visit our website ​www.hudsonvalleyseed.org 

Follow us on Facebook ​@Hudsonvalleyseed​ and Instagram ​@Hudsonvalleyseed 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

   

 

 


